
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: April 5, 2021     
 
To: Priests    
 
From:   Monsignor James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of 

Priests 
      
Re: Invitation and registration information for the 2021 Provincial          

Assembly of Bishops and Priests 
  

           
 
Please see the invitation to the Provincial Assembly of Bishops and Priests 
below from Bishop Peter Jugis, Diocese of Charlotte. The letter contains 
important registration information and deadlines. The meeting will be limited to 
100 participants so if you are interested in attending, you will want to make 
arrangements promptly. Expenses associated with the Provincial Assembly of 
Bishops and Priests are reimbursed (50 percent from parish/ministry and 50 
percent from ongoing formation funding). Please keep all receipts. 
 
This gathering has long history in our province and now occurs every two 
years. Archbishop Hartmayer, Bishop Shlesinger and Bishop Konzen are 
hoping a good number of our priests will join them in Charlotte. The Provincial 
Assembly is one of the few opportunities available to priests of the five dioceses 
of the Atlanta Province (Atlanta, Charleston, Charlotte, Raleigh and Savannah) 
to come together for prayer, study and fraternal support. 
  

 
 

 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Letter-from-the-Most-Reverend-Peter-J.-Jugis-Bishop-of-Charlotte.pdf

